
ST. PAUL PARISH 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Andrew T. Kysely�

Pastor �

akysely@gmail.com �

Ric Stelter�

Business Manager�

rstelter@newbc.rr.com�

Cassi DeWitt�

Administrative Assistant�

stpaulcl@newbc.rr.com �

Maggie Melchior�

Coordinator of the New Evangelization &�

Faith Formation �

maggie@newbc.rr.com�

Gina Schmalz�

Director of Liturgical Music�

MusicDirector@newbc.rr.com�

Paul Vanden Heuvel�

Treasurer Trustee �

stpaulcl@newbc.rr.com   �

Michael R. Murray�                        �

Secretary Trustee�

stpaulcl@newbc.rr.com�

�

Prayer & Worship Schedule 

Weekend Masses:�

Saturday 4:00 P.M. �

Sunday 8:30 A.M. and 10:30 A.M. �

Daily Mass:�

Tuesday  8:30 A.M., Wednesday� Friday 7:30 A.M. �

Holy Days:�

Consult bulletin for Mass times �

Mother of Perpetual Help Devotions:�

Every Tuesday after 8:30 A.M. Mass �

1st Friday Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament:�

8:00 A.M. � 4:00 P.M. followed by Benediction �

Sacrament of Reconciliation:�

3:00 � 3:30 P.M. on Saturday or by Appointment 

with Father Andrew.�

Baptisms:�

Please make arrangements with Fr. Andy before or 

shortly after the birth of your child. �

Weddings:�

Please make arrangements with the Pastor at least 

six months prior to the wedding date.�

410 Wallace Street � � � � � � � � � � �     Combined Locks, WI  54113�

www.stpaulcl.com� � � � � � � � � � � �      stpaulcl@newbc.rr.com�

Parish Office / Rectory (920) 788�4553� � � � � � � �      Faith Formation Center (920) 788�5711 �

Empowered by the Holy Spirit,  

we are a growing Catholic Community of disciples  

who know, love, serve, and share the Good News of Jesus. 

�

New Parishioners:�

New members are always welcome. Please register at the Parish Office. �

Stewardship at St. Paul �

Stewardship is our way of life. It is grateful living and giving. Because all is a gift 

from God, we respond by generously praying, serving, and sharing our time, 

talents, and treasures, so that God's Kingdom is built and the poor are served. �

Third Sunday  

of Easter 

May 5, 2019 

Jake Brenneman  Katherine Carlson  Chloe Dietzler  �

Ryker Dykstra  Annie Fillebrown  Brooklyn Grishaber  

Claire Hahn  Thomas Holzschuh  Lauren Klein  �

Mara Meyer  Esme Phillip  Anthony Rios  �

Thomas Saurbeir  Weston Schink  Julian Schmitz  �

Bryton Seefeldt  Easton Thoresen��

Sidney Voss  Owen Zorn�



ST. PAUL PARISH�� � � � � � � � � � � � � �   COMBINED LOCKS, WISCONSIN �

Mass Intentions 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE�

�

MONDAY, MAY 6�

No Morning Mass Today�

�   6:30 P.M.� Cross & Crown       �

TUESDAY, MAY 7�

�  8:00 A.M.� Parish Rosary�

Mass 8:30 A.M.� Gerard Kysely�

WEDNESDAY, MAY 8�

Mass 7:30 A.M.� Vincent Schmidt, Ted Schmidt�

� � �         & Marie Nackers�

�   8:00 A.M.� Parish Rosary�

�

THURSDAY, MAY 9 �

�   7:00 A.M.� Parish Rosary�

Mass 7:30 A.M.� Gerard Kysely�

�

FRIDAY, MAY 10 �

Mass 7:30 A.M.� OPEN�

�   8:00 A.M.� Parish Rosary�

�

SATURDAY, MAY 11�

�   3:00 P.M.� Sacrament of Reconciliation  �

Mass 4:00 P.M.� Bernice & Joe McCormick�

�

SUNDAY, MAY 12�

Mass 8:30 A.M.� Parishioners of St. Paul Parish�

�

Mass 10:30 A.M.�Cindy Keberlein�

CATHOLIC SECONDARY EDUCATION COMMITTEE 

CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNERS  

04/28 Bea Hopfensperger, Sherwood� � �          $20�

04/29 Alec Martzahl, Appleton� � � �           $10                                                                             

04/30 Avery Graverson, Shorewood�  � �     � $10�

05/01 Patricia Schmidt, Kaukauna� � � � � $10 �

05/02 Ron Ernst, Kaukauna� � � �  �           $10�

05/03 Helen Luniak, Appleton�� � � � � $10  �

05/04 Vonnie Kempen, Little Chute�� � � � $10 �

Checks will be mailed on the 15

th

 and 30

th

 of each month. 

 Church Support   �

For the Fiscal Year July 1, 2018 ~ June 30, 2019�

“For the measure you give will be the measure �

you get back” (Luke 6:30)�

�

   �

                                   �

                                   Weekly Budget�             Actual�

�                           (Fiscal Year)�                Received�

�

Sacrificial Giving �                $7,800.00                    $4,137.50�

WeShare� � � � � � � �         + $175.00�

Total � � � � � � � �         $4,312.50�

Budgeted Difference� �                                � $3,487.50�

Loaves & Fishes (April)                                             $419.00�

Christian Services (April)                                          $124.00�

Thank you for your generosity!  Please remember �

St. Paul Parish as one of your children in your will.�

Meeting Reminders 

(all meetings are held in Bona Room, unless specified) 

Christian Services  ~ Wednesday, May 8th @ 8:30 am  

Paul Cares ~ Monday, May 13th @ 6:00 pm 

The Knights of Columbus is having their monthly 

Pancake Breakfast this Sunday, May 5th.�

The breakfast is $7 for adults and $3 for kids under 

18, with kids under 5 free.�For an entire family: �

only $17! Breakfast is served from �

8:00 am to noon.��

Enjoy!�

Knights of Columbus Fish Fry�

Friday, June 14th, 4:00pm �

More information coming soon�

Save the Date for Totus Tuus youth summer camp 

July 21st � 26th, 2019� �

More details coming soon!��

A First Communion Blessing �

Good and loving God, source of all that is good, at the Last �

Supper your Son, Jesus, gave the sacrament of his body and 

blood to his disciples and to the whole church. May the �

Eucharist our child has received for the first time today, 

keep him/her close to Jesus, and unite us in love for all of 

God's children. May the presence of Christ fill the hearts of 

all who receive him on this first Communion day. May the 

sacrifice of Christ teach our son/daughter how to love �

others with all his/her heart and may the sacrament he/she 

has received help him/her live as a worthy child of God. 

Amen.�

Bishop’s Appeal 2019 

  

2019 Goal                      $53,365.00 

Amount Received to Date                        -  $54,244.00 

      (cash and pledges) 

Remaining to Target                                          + $879.00 

Number of Gifts                                               233 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL OF THOSE WHO �

GAVE TO THE 2019 BISHOP’S APPEAL.  �

WE HAVE MET OUR GOAL!!�

Sharing the Good News�

One can only begin to imagine the questions in Mary �

Magdalene’s mind when she saw the stone removed from the 

tomb.� It was a moment filled with abundant hope that would 

change her life and the lives of so many others, forever.� Today, 

we are still called to witness to the stone removed from the tomb.��

As we face challenges we have not faced before, through the �

one by One campaign we will bring our faith more fully alive by 

developing new and innovative ways to evangelize today.� New 

digital ministry and outreach programs will be created providing 

access to new evangelization resources, courses and discipleship 

seminars. �The capacity for our laity and clergy to help heal �

people who are hurting will be enhanced through healing �

ministries and pastoral counseling.� Rural parishes will be 

strengthened.� All people will be warmly welcomed in our �

parishes.�In the coming weeks, you will receive more information 

about the campaign.� It is our hope that our entire community will 

join together and participate in this extraordinary effort for our �

parish. �To learn more about the one by One campaign contact 

the�parish�office or visit the�one by One website at 

one.catholicfoundationgb.org today.� Thank you for your �

continued prayers and support! �



MAY 5, 2019                                                                                                                                               THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER�

Dear St. Paul Family,�

This weekend we welcome 19 young people from our parish to the Altar of the Lord for the first time as they make their 

First Holy Communion at the 4:00pm Mass and 10:30am Mass.� Let us pray for each of them and their families that they 

may always make Sunday Mass, the Eucharistic celebration, a priority in their lives, and that all of us make Sunday 

Eucharist a priority in our lives as well. �The Eucharist gives us strength to live as disciples of the Lord.� God Bless our 1

st

 

Communion class!�

We also welcome to the Altar of the Lord for the first time this weekend, Kendra Rios, an adult who is joining the Catholic 

Church this weekend at the 8:30am Mass as she makes her Profession of Faith, receives the Sacrament of Confirmation, and 

will receive her First Holy Communion.� Kendra is already baptized in another faith tradition, and has been preparing to 

enter the Catholic Church over the past several months.� We are overjoyed to have Kendra join the Catholic Church this 

weekend.� WELCOME KENDRA! and CONGRATULATIONS!� May God bless you as you now begin your life as a 

Catholic.�

Thank you to everyone who made a gift to the 2019 Bishop’s Appeal!� We have now met our goal for this year!� This is 

FANTASTIC!� When we work together we can get things done.� Your gifts will help many people throughout our 

diocese to grow closer in their relationship with Jesus this year.� Thank you so much!� If you made a pledge, continue to 

fulfil your pledge since this is all counted toward our goal assessment.� If you have not yet made a gift but would like 

to, there is still time to do so.� � �

Did you know that we have a Catholic Radio station right here in our Diocese?� It is called Relevant Radio.� It is 

headquartered in Green Bay but now broadcasted in 35 states across the nation.� Our Local network is 1050AM.� I 

encourage you to listen to Catholic Radio as another way to help you grow in your faith.� We are so blessed to have 

Catholic Radio here in our diocese.�

Have a Wonderful 3

rd

 Week of Easter!�

Blessings,�

Fr. Andy ���

 

May 11 & 12 

Altar Servers 

4:00 Katelyn Hoelzel 

8:30  Connor Rios 

10:30 Nick Tomasovic 

Lectors                                               

4:00 Sr. Barbara Gluck  

8:30  Judy Hurlburt 

10:30 Kaylee Lietzau 

Greeters/Gifters  

4:00 Lee & Mary Jo Hammen       Vern Gerrits 

8:30  Dave & Paulette King        Lynn Hennes    

10:30 Tom & Lisa Doerfler        Coreen Sanders 

Choir/Accompanist/Cantor 

4:00 Gina Schmalz       

8:30  Gina Schmalz                 

10:30 Gina Schmalz 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion  

4:00 Julie Hoelzel, Charlie Janssen, Lyn Weyers, Paul Vanden   

 Heuvel, Bill & Rose Adamietz, Teresa Baudhuin 

8:30  Linda Reitzner, Carol DeValk, Judy Hurlburt, John Van Asten, 

 Bette Vandenberg, Mary Verbeten, Grace Zwick 

10:30 Luke Jacobs, Mike & Stephanie Murray, Bob & Julie Reinke, 

  Dennis Mader 

Ushers  

4:00 Team 1 

8:30 Team 2 

10:30 Team 3 

���������	����
�����
�����

Tuesday, May 7th     

 7:30 AM - 8:10 AM ~ Grades 1- 4 

Wednesday, May 8th ~ Last Class 

 4:00 PM - 5:15 PM ~ Grades 1- 4 

 6:30 PM - 8:00 PM ~ Grades 5- 11 

Thursday, May 9th ~ Last Class 

 7:30 AM - 8:10 AM ~ Grades 1- 4 

 Fr. Andy’s Holy Hive Honey is available for purchase  

at the St. Paul Parish Office.  $8.00 for a 1 lb jar. 

CHILD CARE AVAILABLE SUNDAY  

10:30 AM MASS ROOM 4 

Annual Mother’s Day Rose Sale  

available after every Mass next weekend,  

May 11th& 12th 

Proceeds benefit Mother & Unborn Baby Care 

$2 each or 6 for $10 

ST. PAUL’S 8th  ANNUAL GOLF OUTING�

SUNDAY, JUNE 9th ~ 12:00 PM�

Registration begins at 10:30 AM�

 �

High Cliff Public Golf Course�

W5059 Golf Course Rd,  Sherwood �

 �

18 hole - 4 person - scramble�

Entrance fee:�

(Golf cart & chicken dinner included)�

 $65.00 for 18 holes (receive another 18 holes, cart rental required) 

FOOTGOLF will be offered again this year! 

$7.50 per person or $20 including dinner�

Please pre-register to join us for this eventful day!!  Event�

will be held rain or shine! Lots of prizes!   Register by filling  

out the flyer that you received in the mail or visit 

www.stpaulcl.weshareonline.org�

�

Chicken Dinner will be served at 5:30 PM�

Everyone is invited to join us for dinner (even if you don’t golf)�

Dinner is $15.00 (prices are for those who are not golfing)�

 �

Please return registration forms to Cassi DeWitt  

at the parish office by June 7th.�

 �

Help needed:  If you enjoy working on a fun committee our golf  

outing team needs a few helpers.  Mostly for support the day of the 

outing on June 9th, but also a couple of short meetings before the 

outing just to make sure we all understand our assignments.  No need 

to be a pro golfer, just a desire to have fun and support our parish. 

Please contact Jeff Luniak at 920-540-8684 


